
Commander’s Stuff
By Bruce Harken
brhed@aol.com

   August will be a busy month for many 
as we approach the end of summer. We 
have three events scheduled along with 
our monthly meeting:

• Thursday, Aug. 3, Home Run Inn
Pizza Day at the RCF

• Thursday, Aug. 10, will be Bingo
with the RCF residents

• Thursday, Aug. 17, will be 
another pizza day at the RCF. 

   If you missed Bingo last month, please
try to come to the August Bingo. We 
start at 1 p.m. at Building 221. We meet 
in the dining room. If you haven't been 
before reach out to a member who has 
played previously and hitch a ride or get 
directions!
   In September we have two major 
events to participate in:

• The Field of Honor being held 
Sept. 2-11 at Denning Park in La 
Grange. They need some security
overnight, two hour shifts from 8
p.m. to 6 a.m., and attendance at 
the opening and closing 
ceremonies. Perhaps we could 
gain some new members from 
this event. 

• Spring Rock Park celebration 
Sept. 8-10 in Western Springs. 
Spring Rock Park will be 
celebrating 100 years as a park. 
There will be food, games, 
drinks, and more at this event. 
The park district would also like 
to honor veterans at this event.

In addition, the annual Veterans/First 
Responders steak fry will be scheduled 
later in September.

Quartermaster Report 
By Mike Winner
(708) 829-0069 
Gonakadet@att.net 

Statement of funds as of 7/11/23 
Post General Fund                    $5,765.00
Post Relief Fund                       11,958.78
TOTAL:                                 $17,723.78
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Post Newsletter
WesternSpringsVFW.org

Save the Dates
Aug. 8th – 7:30 p.m. Post Regular 
meeting
Aug. 11th – deadline for September 
newsletter 
Sept. 12th – 7:30 p.m. Post Regular 
meeting
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